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The state continues to intervene in issues that require local decision making, and SB 

1583 is one of those issues.  You have decided that if our local community is 

opposed to this, we are discriminatory.  That is not factual.  The state seems bent on 

forcing districts to adopt radical curriculum, concepts and ideas that we simply do not 

agree with.  This bill needs to die.  Thank you. 


